
 
 

Welcome to Clacton County High School (CCHS) as one of our new students in September 2024! 
 
This is an exciting new chapter in your life and we are all looking forward to seeing you and getting 
to know you better over the next few years.  
 
On Wednesday 26th June 2024, you are invited to spend the day with us at CCHS and meet your new 
form tutor group and some of the adults in the school who will support you on your journey at CCHS. 
On Wednesday, 26th June, you will: 
 

● Meet your new form tutor group; 
● Have an assembly with all of the other Year 6 students that will be in your year group in 

September, and meet your Year 7 Year Leader, Mr Blanes, as well as other key people in the 
school; 

● Find out more about our school values and what being a successful student at CCHS looks like; 
● Have two of our student leaders attached to your form group throughout the day to help you 

find your way around the school, and also to ask them any questions you may have about life 
as a CCHS student; 

● Take part in a range of activities to help get to know the people in your form group and start 
making some new friends; 

● Complete a tour of the school to help familiarise yourself with the building; 
● Get the chance to have a taster of some of the lessons that will be part of your timetable when 

you join us in September. 
● Have plenty of opportunities to ask questions so that you feel happy and confident when you 

start with us on Tuesday, 3rd September 2024. 
● Be provided with your own ‘Student Guide to CCHS’ which will give you lots of information 

about the school and everything you need to know that you can take away with you. 
 
To make sure you are ready and have everything you need for Wednesday, 26th June, please: 

● Wear your primary school PE kit; 
● Bring a packed lunch (if you are entitled to a free school meal, a packed lunch will be provided 

for you) 
● Bring a bottle of water; 
● Bring sunscreen and a hat; 
● Bring a pen and a pencil. 

 
We wish you a lovely final few weeks at primary school. Don't forget to say a big thank you to all your 
teachers and other adults for everything they have done to help you become the person you are today. 
I am sure they will miss you.  

 


